
Michael Taylor, Imperial, MO.
Having the natural gas pipeline shutdown will impact hundreds of thousands of 
residential and business accounts (including major hospitals) from staying 
warm during the upcoming winter months.  This will in essence shut down the 
entire St Louis region as well as potentially kill citizens.  Citizens that 
can't stay warm or afford a higher electric bill if they purchased space 
heaters.  Hospitals would not be able to operate either with no heat.
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